
 

DC/24/2774/DRC - S106 NEAP Woods Meadow - MUGA 

 

10th March 2025 Update  

We have received from Persimmon an update sent to East Suffolk Council Planning Team 

concerning revised proposals for a MUGA 

 

Letters will be sent to from Persimmon to residents highlighted in their email this week and 

their submission documents can be viewed on the East Suffolk Planning Portal 

 

The Email from Persimmon sent to ESC Planning ........ 

 

Hello Ross and Planning Team 

 

Following recent engagement with Ben Woolnough, Oulton Parish Council, and residents, it was 

collectively agreed that a multi-use games area (MUGA) would be better suited for the NEAP, subject 

of this condition discharge application. 

 

Please see our revised submission which includes a MUGA in place of the previously proposed pump 

track. I would be grateful if the plans could be uploaded to your website, and any consultations 

undertaken to confirm it is acceptable. 

 

Please note that I will be sending copies of these plans to the Parish Council, and I will be writing to 

neighbours next week in Birch Close (No.s 1-6, 8-12, 15, 17 & 21) and Lyncoln Drive (No.s 33-37 odd, 

41-53 odd) that adjoin the proposed NEAP to advise them that they can view our updated proposal 

via your website.  

 

Please let us know if anything else is required at this point. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Debi Sherman | Head of Planning MRTPI 

Persimmon (Anglia) 


